
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 22 By Councillor Kumar for answer by 

the Convener of the Education, 
Children and Families Committee at a 
meeting of the Council on 8 February 
2024 

  The Education, Children and Families Committee is yet to 

get an update on Family Swim Sessions at Braidburn Pool 

benefiting children and young people with additional support 

needs. This action is now overdue. 

Question (1) What engagement has the Convenor had with families 

impacted by this? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) What are her plans to mitigate the impact? 

Answer (2)  

   

   

 
 


